FIELD INSPECTION NOTE OF THE DISTRICT FOREST OFFICER, SANGAREDDY
ON 21.12.2019 IN CONNECTION WITH THE PROPOSED DIVERSION OF 0.213 HA
FOR LAYINIG OF OPTICAL FIBER CABLE ALONG THE ROAD AND WITH IN
EXISTING RIGHT OF WAY IN SANGAREDDY.

As per the request made by the Deputy General Manager, [ have inspected the site
which is proposed for diversion of 0.213 Ha for laying of Optical Fiber Cable along the road and

within the existing Right of way in of Sangareddy District is as follows.

1. The alignment of Optical Fiber cable is passing through the Mambapur RF Compt.
No: 335 & 336 and Nallavally RF Compt. No: 333 along Sangareddy District.

2. The alignment shown in the diversion proposal map was verified on the ground found
that, the alignment passing through compartment numbers 335, 336 & 333 and no

trees will be effected.

3. Details of Right of Way allowed in Mambapur, Nallavally Forest Blocks along which

the optical Fiber cable alignment is proposed are as below.

1. Mambapur: As per Reserved Forest notification, it is mentioned as cart track,
but at present it is B.T Road having width of 10 mtrs and, | mtr berm both

sides, total to 12 mtrs width.

i. Nallavally RF : As per Reserved Forest notification, it is mentioned as cart
track, but at present it is B.T Road having width of 10 mtrs and, 1 mtr berm

both sides, total to 12 mtrs width.
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